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Jeff Watson

From: Rose Shriner
Sent: Friday, September 06, 2013 1:20 PM
To: Jeff Watson
Subject: jeff watson re brady bl-13-00019

Dear Jeff 
     I contacted the KRD this morning and talked with Ken Hasbrouck. After describing the public works request 
for an easement crossing as a part  of the approval process for the BLA, I received a License agreement , have 
filled it out ,and have an  exhibit A (map) prepared for submittal . He is in agreement with all aspects and 
conditions as requested by Public Works ,and he will provide me with all the construction and material details 
to conform with KRD specifications. 
     Thanks for taking me off the rack and putting me on your desk. 
Matt Coe 
matt pam@atouchofthewest.com <waterlinematt@gmail.com> 
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